
There was a short Official Board meeting on Sunday, May 15th, immediately 

after the Membership meeting. 

Present were: Bros. Cook, DAvis, Gerhart, Luff, Sakash, Sampson, Spuler, 

Weinacht, Wiktorchik; Sisters Wallen, Zehner and Muir (12) 

Brother Luff advised the Board that Bro. Massucci had reminded him of 

the need of a heating system for Bro. Al Perna in Italy - and the fact 

that we had obligated ourselves to this need. After discussion, Bro. 

Luff moved, seconded by Bro. Davis, that $500 be sent from our Epecial 
Missionary Fund. The motion was carried. Check will go through Spring-
field; Bro. Massucci will advise Bro. Perna when he arrives in Italy 
next week. 

The 700 Club has requested the use of our Church for next Sunday after-
noon, May 22nd. It was agreed to request $100 from them for the use 
of the Main Auditorium for the afternoon. Bro. Davis will advise them 
of the Board's action. 

We were then advised that a Rev. Douglas Keller of Atlanta, Ga., would 
like to have the church for services with the black people of the city. 
He said he would have about 1000 people coming in every Sunday. How-
ever, the Board did not feel to have the church used for these ser-
vices. Brother Keller will be contacted and so advised. 

There will be another Official Board Meeting next Sunday, immediately 
after the Morning Worship Service. 

The meeting then adjourned. 

'Respec fully submitted, 

Ruth C. Muir, Church Clerk 
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